MEDIA STATEMENT
 
PSA SUB-COMMITTEE CONCLUDES INTERVIEWS FOR COMMISIONER FOR THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
 
Parliament, Wednesday, 4 November 2020 – The Portfolio Committee on Public Service and Administration (PSA) (Sub-committee), (National Assembly), yesterday concluded interviews for the filling of the vacancy of Commissioner for the Public Service Commission (PSC).
 
Of the 19 shortlisted candidates, the Sub-committee has interviewed 17 candidates over a two-day period. Two candidates had withdrawn from the interview due to personal reasons. The Chairperson of the committee, Mr Tyotyo James, expressed his appreciation to all candidates who attended the interviews.
 
The candidates provided members of the committee their different perspectives on strengthening the work of the Public Service Commission. All the candidates have empowered the committee with noble ideas on how the PSC can improve its work of promoting the values and principles governing the public administration, and of investigating, monitoring and evaluation of the adherence to the constitutional values, said Mr James.
 
On the 24th of November 2020, the Sub-committee will deliberate on all the candidates’ strengths and weaknesses in relation to their interviews, based on their competency, knowledge and skills related to the job’s requirements. The committee will ensure that the best candidate is recommended for appointment to serve as a Commissioner for the Public Service Commission.        
ISSUED BY THE PARLIAMENTARY COMMUNICATION SERVICES ON BEHALF OF THE CHAIRPERSON OF THE PORTFOLIO COMMITTEE ON PUBLIC SERVICE AND ADMINISTRATION, MR TYOTYO JAMES.
 
